June 25, 2015

Genny Donart, P.E.
Isaacson and Arfman, PA
128 Monroe St NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108


Re:	Winrock Town Center DMP 
Engineer’s Stamp Date 6-24-15
Drainage file number (J19D058)

Dear Ms. Donart,

	Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-29-15, the above referenced report cannot be approved for Drainage Master Plan until the following comments are approved: 

1. Per the Easterling drainage Report for Toy’s-R-Us and that the access road west of Tract Q may become ROW, Tract Q is to drain out the access road to Indian School Blvd at a rate to be determined at the time of development of Tract Q base on downstream and street capacity of Indian School Rd. Revise the narrative in Basin 200 and change the flow arrow on the basin map.
2. The first bullet on p. 10 refers to Appendix “B” when it appears it should refer to Appendix “C”.
3. The storm drain network for AP-B should include the storm drains west of the theatre.
4. It appears there is an extra AP-B profile.
5. [bookmark: _GoBack]Pipe SD-7 and 5 for AP-D are analyzed as a 30”, but shown as a 24” on the basin map.
6. The narrative for Basin 500 states that a new storm drain picks up flows and directs them to the 42”, but the pipe is not shown on the basin map or in the storm drain network.  	
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.
				
				Sincerely,
							


				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality for Hydrology.
				Development Review Services
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C:	e-mail

